
The ability to rent out property enables us to afford our retirement housing and also draws tourism to 

our very small community. Restricting our ability to invite guests from outside of our community to visit 

our town only inhibits prosperity for us and our community. Please don’t interfere with our ability to 

promote business in our small town. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Kimberly Weeks 


